Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

Enclosures.

8th February, 1939,

Dear Sirs,

I return herewith one copy of each plan,
forwarded with your letter of the 3rd instant, of electrical
equipment proposed for Messrs, Harland & Wolff's Yard Nos.
1016/7, and have to inform you that these plans will be
approved provided the installation be as shown and amended
thereon and to your satisfaction, the remaining requirements
of the Rules for Electrical Equipment be complied with, and
the loadings of the cables be found satisfactory.

I have to add that before the cable sizes
shown on the plans can be approved, full particulars of
the magnitude and nature of the load on each cable will
require to be submitted.

It is concluded that plans of the main
distribution boards with cable sizes and loadings, and
detalls of the main switchboard, will be submitted for
consideration in due course,

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours falthfully,

The Surveyors, Secretary.

BELPAST«




